
  
Free Webinar with Douglas Tallamy 

Recent headlines about global insect declines, and three billion fewer birds in 

North America are a bleak reality check. Such losses are not an option if we wish 

to continue our current standard of living on Planet Earth. The good news is that 

none of this is inevitable. Tallamy will discuss simple steps that each of us can- 

and must- take to reverse declining biodiversity and will explain why we, 

ourselves, are nature’s best hope.   

 

Wednesday -  March 15th at 7pm 
attend via zoom or gather and watch at the Welles Turner Memorial Library Friends 

room. 

 

TO LISTEN AT HOME -  register via this link or QR code: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/2516751023811/WN_uMewun3uToys24S-uYYshA 

https://tinyurl.com/bdz59trb 

 

 

TO ATTEND IN PERSON -  please sign up by sending an email to: 

glastonburypollinatorpathway@gmail.com  

 
SPONSORED BY:  

Glastonbury Pollinator Pathway/TALK,  Glastonbury Partners in Planting, 

and Glastonbury Council of Garden Clubs  
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